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Neil Holly

From:
Sent: 13 December 2023 08:57
To: Local Plan
Subject: Re Tree Equity plan 

Dear Rugby Council ,  
 
Satellite data published on the “Tree Equity Plan” shows that some parts of Rugby are hoƩer than average … and we 
are all going to get hoƩer in the years to come.  So QuesƟon 21 on the Tree plan  is “should we plan for more tree 
canopy cover?” . My answer to this is a definite 
 
  Yes.  
 
More trees reduce surface temperatures first by providing shade and secondly by a process called 
“evapotranspiraƟon”. 
 Also we need trees to enhance the look of environments, provide shelter for wild life and for all of our mental health 
and well being .  
 
Kind Regards  
 

  
Cawston resident  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 




